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Please do not repeal the Education Act (Ethics) 2010 
 
I have been teaching Ethics last term and this term - the children love it and its so wonderful to see 
them having a dialogue about things that matter - holding an opinion, differing and building on each 
others' ideas.   
 
We need our next generation to be able to think for themselves and to be able to say what they think.  
 
Thank you for your attention!. 
Regards 
Deborah Lilly 


